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File #:  Version: A857-17 Name: Communication from the Alderwoman of the 6th
District regarding the plea of residents on Golf
Avenue, between Northwestern Avenue and Rapids
Drive, that the City address their concerns with the
speeding that occurs constantly on their street.

Status:Type: Communication Passed

File created: In control:8/31/2017 Traffic Commission

On agenda: Final action: 10/3/2017

Title: Subject: Communication from the Alderwoman of the 6th District regarding the plea of residents on
Golf Avenue, between Northwestern Avenue and Rapids Drive, that the City address their concerns
with the speeding that occurs constantly on their street.

Recommendation of the Traffic Commission on 09-18-17: Recommends that the Secretary of the
Traffic Commission send a communication to the Chief of Police and Commissioner of Public Works
to move the Radar Speed Feedback signs from Ohio Street near Lockwood Park to Golf Avenue
between Northwestern Avenue and Rapids Drive.

Fiscal Note: The estimated cost of this relocation will result in an installation cost of $500.00 and an
annual maintenance cost of $40.00.

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. 857-17 Speeding on Golf Avenue.pdf

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Approved as PresentedCommon Council10/3/2017 A Pass

Recommended For ApprovalTraffic Commission9/18/2017 A

ReferredCommon Council9/5/2017 A Pass
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